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COVID-19 MEMO #4 

STUDENT WORK AND BREAKFAST/LUNCH DISTRIBUTION 

Tuesday, March 17 from 7am - 3pm 
Wednesday, March 18 from 7am - 3pm 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

STUDENT WORK:  The Veazie Community School will be open for the next two days for parents to pickup 
student work and technology devices (Chromebooks and iPads)  Tuesday, March 17 and Wednesday March 18 
from 7am - 3pm.  In the school lobby, individualized student packets and technology devices will be clearly 
marked on tables organized by grade level. 

CHROMEBOOKS & IPADS:  Parents taking home Chromebooks and iPads (with chargers) will need to sign a 
waiver attached to the device.  It is important for parents to know that they are fully responsible for any and all 
damage to the device and/or charger. 

BREAKFAST/LUNCH DISTRIBUTION:  At this point in time, we will continue to provide breakfast and lunch 
for students qualifying for free & reduced lunch.  The bus will leave VCS at 8am with a Veazie police officer on 
board and make a trip using normal bus routes.  It will be expected that students or parents meet the bus at the 
road or normal bus stop….we will not be going door to door.  VCS staff will be directly contacting qualifying 
families today.  Our kitchen staff will create brown-bag meals for multiple days at a time in an effort to minimize 
social interaction.  We will send home 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches on Tuesday, March 17, and 2 breakfasts and 2 
lunches on Thursday, March 19.  Next week, we will send home two breakfasts and 2 lunches on Monday, March 
23 and 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches on Wednesday, March 25.  We will continue with this Monday/Wednesday 
schedule should the school closure go beyond two weeks. 

INSTRUMENTS:  Mr. Arell has placed student instruments on the benches in the lobby for parents to pickup.  
Keyboard students should have already received home practice instruments.  Percussion students should have 
already received at-home practice pads.  Please email Mr. Arell marell@veaziecs.org if you have any questions. 

We will do our best to stick with planned and announced schedules, but ask for your flexibility and 
understanding if new information, guidance or direction forces us to revisit these decisions. 

Lately, all of our focus has been on making sure our students have school work, but we must not forget the 
social-emotional needs of our students.  Take care of each other.  Talk with your child.  Play a game.  Go for a 
walk together.  A hug, a smile, and reassurance goes a long way. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew D. Cyr 
Superintendent & Principal 
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